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Dear AAIDD members:

  

It has been awhile since I sent an update on AAIDD’s activities.  I thought it was time to share information on what activities are occurring and how you can become involved if you wish to do so.

  

I congratulate Marc Tasse, Patti Martin, and Peter Smith on their elections as Vice President, Secretary/Treasurer, and At-Large Board Member respectively.  I also thank everyone who was nominated for office for their willingness to volunteer for the Association.

  

We will soon be starting a series of leader discussions on the AAIDD online community.  A leader will post ideas in readings or another format.  Members who sign up for the group will have the opportunity to ask questions and discuss ideas.  These will be short-lived groups, appearing on the AAIDD online community for only 15 days.  If you have leaders you would like to have present in this format or topics you would like presented, please email me and let me know.  Watch in the next month for announcements of specific topics and leaders.


The task forces are continuing to keep AAIDD involved in many issues important to professionals who serve people with intellectual and developmental disabilities.  I thank all of the members who are contributing to these efforts.  Many of the task forces are meeting at the Providence Conference in June.  If you want to join any of these groups, they are:

 

· Aging and End of Life Issues 
· Assistive Technology, Communication, and Social Networking 
· Consent Issues 
· Death Penalty 
· Employment and Transition to a Real Life 

· Fellows 

· Health and Wellness 

· Parents with Intellectual Disabilities 

· Positive Behavioral Support 

· Serving People Who Have Both Developmental Disabilities and Mental Health Issues 

· Support Brokerage and Service Coordination/Case Management
Doreen Croser and Maggie Nygren have been meeting on a regular basis to assure a smooth leadership transition.  Maggie starts officially as Executive Director on May 17.  Her email address will be:  mnygren@aaidd.org if you wish to send her a welcome greeting.

  

There is much going on.  It is an exciting time to be involved in AAIDD!  

 

If you wish to reach me for anything, my email address is:  jpierson@arcfc.org.  

 

See you in Providence at the conference.

 

Regards,

 

Joanna Pierson

AAIDD President [image: image2.emf]
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